Gulf Shores High School
Liability Waiver

This form is required to be signed and returned to Gulf Shores High School by the
appropriate parties participating in the listed activity before participation will be
allowed.

Activity: Gulf Shores High School Fishing Club

The Gulf Shores High School Fishing Club is an active club that students at Gulf Shores High
School or the Baldwin County School System may participate in. The School serves as the
organizing venue for the students to participate. Participation is not required, solely by
student request/and parental permission given to do so. This club is not a sanctioned event
of the Alabama High School Athletic Association.

All students and parents desiring to participate in this club must sign the appropriate
permission and liability form provided by the Fishing Organization that sponsors these out
of school events and tournaments. All fishing tournaments are held out of school and
during times not considered a school field trip or instructional event.

By signing below, parents or legal guardians agree to allow their child to participate in this
Gulf Shores High School Club and follow the rules and stipulations set froth by the Bass
Fishing Association through which the students will be supervised. The school serves as a
venue for organization and promotion only. All parents and students participating agree
that Gulf Shores High School and Baldwin County Board of Education are not liable for the
accidents or misfortunes that may occur during participation in the Fishing Club. Signatures
below indicate awareness and agreement in the release of liability.

Student Name print

Captain print
sign

Parent/Guardian print
sign

Date




